
 

 
 
 

 
 

The love of Christ is evident in the actions of His children. On a warm June day, we had 
an energetic group of youth from a local church that blessed our retirees with a free car 
wash. What a beautiful act of service! After the car wash they had a time of mission 
emphasis. Could these be future missionaries? 
 
A group of teens from a church in North Dakota came for a week, not to hang out in 
Florida at the theme parks or work on their tan but to complete some essential jobs 
around The Homes. They resealed all three bridges and repainted the barely visible road 
directions for safety. All this in 95º+ sizzling hot weather. The team managed to get in a 
little beach time and fishing, but we are trusting their Bible study emphasis and 
missionary messages will be their lasting memories.  
 
We are thanking God for your prayers for more staff. We have new staff planning to 

come in the new year to serve in the chaplaincy, 
kitchen and personal care. Thank you for your 
prayers and support of The Homes of Ethnos360.  
 

Serving those who have served the Lord, 
 

Lynn May 
Resident Advisor 
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